
CHANGE YOUR CLOCK – CHANGE YOUR BATTERY

The Millbury Fire Department would like to remind all 
residents that it is a good idea to change the batteries 

in your SMOKE DETECTORS & CARBON MONOXIDE 
DETECTORS when you change your clocks in the spring 

and in the fall.  

IT’S A HABIT YOU CAN LIVE WITH!


